
                                                                                                         

 
 
 
 

14/12/2020 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to our parents, carers, family and friends for a positive school year. We truly appreciate your 
efforts and support over the year and we would not have been able to do it without you. A huge thank 
you to our students for all their hard work and dedication over the year. You have worked hard and 
done yourself and the school proud. Thank you to the staff at TPS for all your hard work and dedication, 
you are a truly great asset to the school and the children are very lucky to have you. I wish all our school 
community a safe and enjoyable holiday and a very Merry Christmas. Please stay safe and look after 
each other and we will see you back here in 2021. Thank you and Merry Christmas from all of us at 
Tabulam Public School!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If your child is away from school can you please send a note, call the office or send a 
message via Facebook to let us know. EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS! 

Regards, 

Shaun Piccoli 

Principal Tabulam Public School  

0422401669 

 

Friday 29 
January 2021- 

First Day back 
at school for all 

children K-6 

Wednesday 16 

December 2020-  

Last Day of 
school for all  

K-6 children  

 

 



 

 

 

   

  

  

   

   

 

 

 

Important Dates 

16 December 2020- last day for kids 

29 January 2021- first day back for kids K-6 

4 February 2021- Swimming Carnival  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best of Luck to our Year 6 
children for High School!  


